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SAFETY ALERT 

Date:       June 17, 2022 
 
To:     Users of the NASR 28 and 56 Day Subscriber Files 

From:      Aeronautical Information Services, AJV-A 

Subject:  SAVANNAH/HILTON HEAD INTL-ATCT-TRACON Frequency 
 

 
Attention users of the NASR Subscriber Files. The TWR.txt and FRQ.csv subscriber file for effective 
date 6/16/2022, is showing in error SAVANNAH/HILTON HEAD INTL-ATCT-TRACON LCL/P 
frequency as 125.975. Please note SAVANNAH/HILTON HEAD INTL-ATCT-TRACON LCL/P 
frequency should read 119.1 effective 6/16/2022. The TWR.txt and FRQ.csv subscriber file effective 
7/14/2022 will show SAVANNAH/HILTON HEAD INTL-ATCT-TRACON LCL/P frequency as 
125.975.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


